
NOW HIRING

The IR-4 Project, headquartered at North Carolina State University, is 
hiring a new Executive Director. We are seeking the next visionary leader 
driven by dedication to specialty crop stakeholders to guide IR-4 into the 
future while remaining rooted in our mission. Scan to view the position 
and apply. We ask our network of collaborators and stakeholders to help 
spread the word about this influential opportunity.
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